Wt i

Our ref. 2023.186.ITF
Lublin, Poland — 28" September 2023

Subject: Contest for the Members of ITF Standing Committees

Dear ITF Members,

We hope this letter finds you well.

According to Art. 45 of the ITF Statutes, the ITF Board of Directors would like to
announce the contest for Chairperson and Members of the ITF Standing Committees
mentioned below:
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Athletes Committee

Audit, Risk and Compliance Committee

a. Compensation sub-committee - it will be established after the formation of
the ARC Committee

Business & Marketing Committee

Children’s Development Committee

Coaches Committee

Development and Communication Committee

Judicial Bodies:

a. Disciplinary Committee

b. Appeal Tribunal — the Chairperson and all the other members hall have
legal qualification.

Do & Ethics Committee

Grand Master Promotion Committee

Harmony Committee

Inclusion Committee

Information Technology Committee

Medical and Anti-Doping Committee

National Association Committee

Technical and Instruction Committee

Umpire Committee

Tournament Committee

Women Committee

Merger Committee — responsible for the unification in countries where there
is more than one member organization. Candidates with a legal background
and mediation skills are welcome.
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The candidates shall send their Curriculum vitae, official photo in a suit (which, if elected
to the committee, will be published on the website) and shall explain why they are
interested in becoming a chairperson or a member of the specific Committee taking into
consideration the following: foreign language level, experience, enthusiasm and
knowledge.

The description of the ITF Standing Committees can be found in Chapter 5, Art. 45
- 54 of the ITF Statutes as well as in the ITF Regulations that contain the Terms and
References of the Committees. Both documents can be found in the section Rules,
available on the ITF website under the link: https://itftkd.sport/rules/.

We kindly ask all ITF Members to send the candidacies of people who are ready to share
their experience and work in the above mentioned Committees.

Activities in the committee are based on volunteering, except for the activities of certain
committees approved by the ITF Board of Directors.

According to Art. 45. point 5 of the ITF Statutes the current members of the Standing
Committees may also candidate and be reappointed for those Committees.

Please send the candidatures by Sunday, 22" October 2023 to the ITF HQ, at the email:
itfoffice@itftkd.sport

Should you have any questions do not hesitate to contact our office.

Yours sincerely,
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GM Paul Weiler Mdster Tadeusz Loboda

President Secletary General

ITF Secretary General Office

Lileniina Str. 5/B - 20.B84 Lublin- Poland
emait itffoffice@ititkd spont

phonefax: +48817431150

www itftkd.sport



